
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

UNCLASSIFIED 

Kerrie 

Green, Dennis AIRCDRE 1 
2 Jul2013 11:21:18 +1000 
Vernon, Kerrie SGT 
FW: Letter to NSW Police [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED) 
Letter to NSW Police ADAMS JUL13.doc 

Please format document including address below. Return word document to me to send to 
AFHQ legal for clearance. 

Dennis 

From: Wayne Laycock [mailto. 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 July 2013 10:50 
To: Green, Dennis AIRCDRE 1 
Cc: Ken Given 
Subject: Re: Letter to NSW Police [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

DGCADETS-AF 

Sir 

The letter looks good to me and covers off what I believe is the necessary proof for 
the offence. Paragraph 3 doesn't make sense at the end. 

I don't know whi ch Detective has been allocated to this inquiry sol would suggest 
you send the letter to the Local Area Commander. The Investigations Manager, 
Detective Acting Sergeant Brent Fletcher has knowledge of the matter. 

Local Area Commander 
Wagga WaggaPolice Station 
217-219 Tarcutta Street 
Wagga Wagga NSW 2650 

Regards 

Wayne Laycock 
Wing Commander (AAFC) 
Officer Commanding 3 Wing 
Australian Air Force Cadets 

Tel: REDACTED 

Email: wayne.laycock@aafc.org.au 

DEF.02.0004.004.0388_R



Important: This e-mail remains the property of the Australian Defence Organisation and is subject to the 
JUrisdiction of section 70 of the Crimes Act 1914 If you have rece1ved th1s in error, you are requested to 
contact the sender and delete the e-mail 

On 01 /07/2013 , at 12:21 PM, "Green, Dennis AIRCDRE I" 
<dennis. green l @defence.gov.au> wrote: 

UNCLASSIFIED 

Wayne 

Attached is the letter I am preparing to send to NSW Police. 

Could you advise when you reported the addituionl matter of CJH 

Where do you recommend I send the letter? 

and who to. 

Are there any other things you think I need to add subtract which might help the police? 

The letter has a bit of formatting to complete. After I get your comments I will then pass it 
through legal staff. 

Dennis 

IMPORTANT: This email remains the property of the Department of Defence and is 
subject to the jurisdiction of section 70 of the Crimes Act 1914. If you have received this 
email in error, you are requested to contact the sender and delete the email. 

<Letter to NSW Police. doc> 

IMPORTANT: This email remains the property of the Department of Defence and is subject to 
the jurisdiction of section 70 of the Crimes Act 1914. If you have received this email in error, 
you are requested to contact the sender and delete the email. 
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